CLARK BOROUGH

MAY 3, 2016 - 6:00 P.M.

CALL TO ORDER
PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE
READING OF MINUTES
TREASURER’S REPORT
VISITORS

UNFINISHED BUSINESS

CVFC Relief Audit (Updated Letter of Compliance)

Yard Sale Parking - Russ
Agreement for Tree Removal — Lee

NEW BUSINESS

QUESTIONS FOR ATTORNEY MADDEN

CORRESPONDENCE AND OTHER COMMUNICATIONS

OFFICIALS AND COMMITTEES
Sewer Committee

Boroughs Association and Council of Governments

Building, Park & Recreation — DCNR Grant
Code Enforcement/ Zoning Officer
Collector of Taxes

Council of Governments

Finance, Insurance, Pension, Personnel
Fire

Highways

Mercer County Joint Sewer Agency
Police

Planning (Local and Regional)
Recycling

Storm Water

Zoning (Local and Regional)

Mayor

President of Council

PAYMENT OF BILLS

ADJOURNMENT
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May 3, 2016

The meeting of Clark Borough Council was cancelled at 6:15 pm on Tuesday May 3,
2016, due to lack of a quorum. Present were James Carucci, Douglas Robinson and Lee
Loutzenhiser. Others present were Mayor Maryjo Harakal, Robert Tomko, Ronald
Sanford, Larry McKnight, Barbara Dunlap, Attorney William Madden and Patricia
Haggerty.

President James Carucci postponed discussion of business until the next meeting on June
7, 2016.

Attorney Madden advised Council to go ahead and pay the attached Payroll Distribution
Report, General Fund Distribution report, State Liquid Fuels report and the Sewer
Committee Reports for May. These reports will be formally read and approved at the
June 2016 meeting.

Patricia L. Haggerty
Secretary/Treasurer
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